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MRC pay and grading review 

Over the past twelve months the National Trade Union Side and MRC 
management have been working constructively together to develop a 
proposal for a new pay and grading structure for the MRC. 

The NTUS will be visiting regions/institutes/units to meet all staff and 
introduce the proposals and answer any questions.   A ballot of union 
members will follow these meetings. 

Dates of the meetings are being arranged and will be communicated in 
due course. 

 

 

For more information: 

Contact Louise Craig (louise.craig@headoffice.mrc.ac.uk - TU Project 
Officer) or a member of the National Trade Union Side whos contact 
details can all be found on the Trade Union Portal Page 

Communities > Trade Union Side > Who’s Who 

 

 

Louise Craig 

On behalf of the MRC Trade Unions (BMA, FDA, PCS, UCU, Unite) 

 


